
You are invited to a 

Winter Coffee Morning! 

Come along to find out about a new venture we are developing for 

and with the people of South Queensferry! 

 

We would like to explore, with your community, ways that local      

people might come together to create really fantas�c support         

networks for people who need it. 
 

 This venture will lead to more fulfilling, connected lives for 

people who may be feeling isolated, bored, or anxious about the       

future. And it will mean job opportuni�es for local people to become 

support staff. 

 

This FREE Coffee Morning will be an opportunity to hear a bit 

more about our ideas, get into conversa on about what would be 

most useful locally, and enjoy some fes ve treats with a tea or coffee.  

 

Saturday 9th December 2017, 10am—12 noon  

(We’ll start the discussion at 10.30am). 

At The Haven, 25 Burgess Road,  

South Queensferry 

 

www.edgcarecoopera ves.org 

 


